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During a fire, a patient walks away from a mental institution where she has been confined for fifteen years
without justification. Her memory gone, she wanders for days before stumbling into a small town church
where she is taken in by the minister and his wife. During a trip, Autumn sees the person who betrayed her
and her memory returns in one horrifying moment. Fearing for her safety and the safety of those who
befriended her, she accepts a position as a companion to Megan, the daughter of a ruthless lumber baron who
rules his mountain and his family with an iron fist. Megan finds her new companion residing in her mother's
rooms that have been closed for years. In spite of her resolve not to like this woman, Megan finds herself
drawn to her. A Tangled Web takes place in the mountains of West Virginia and in New Orleans. It's a story
of the devastation of virgin forest and the people who lived, worked, loved, and died there. It takes place at
the turn of the century, when a growing America needed the lumber. After 51 years of marriage, raising four
children and one grandchild, life began for Leannah O'Brian at 70, when she finally decided to pursue a
lifelong dream of writing. "I had some children's short stories published over the years, but it was a hit and
miss endeavor. I have a degree in interior design and am a Realtor by trade. My hobbies include reading,
hiking, going to the beach, and drawing and painting." She lives in Port Orange, Florida. Publisher's website:
http://sbpra.com/LeannahOBrian
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From reader reviews:

Jeremy Smith:

Do you have favorite book? Should you have, what is your favorite's book? Reserve is very important thing
for us to find out everything in the world. Each book has different aim or goal; it means that e-book has
different type. Some people feel enjoy to spend their the perfect time to read a book. They may be reading
whatever they get because their hobby is usually reading a book. What about the person who don't like
reading through a book? Sometime, man or woman feel need book after they found difficult problem or
maybe exercise. Well, probably you will want this A Tangled Web.

Jeffrey Drake:

Playing with family within a park, coming to see the ocean world or hanging out with buddies is thing that
usually you could have done when you have spare time, then why you don't try issue that really opposite
from that. Just one activity that make you not feeling tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller coaster you
have been ride on and with addition details. Even you love A Tangled Web, you may enjoy both. It is great
combination right, you still need to miss it? What kind of hangout type is it? Oh come on its mind hangout
folks. What? Still don't understand it, oh come on its known as reading friends.

Patrick Myers:

Do you one of the book lovers? If yes, do you ever feeling doubt if you find yourself in the book store? Aim
to pick one book that you just dont know the inside because don't judge book by its include may doesn't work
at this point is difficult job because you are afraid that the inside maybe not while fantastic as in the outside
seem likes. Maybe you answer is usually A Tangled Web why because the great cover that make you
consider regarding the content will not disappoint an individual. The inside or content is definitely fantastic
as the outside as well as cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly guide you to pick up this book.

Mattie Priest:

Some individuals said that they feel bored stiff when they reading a reserve. They are directly felt this when
they get a half areas of the book. You can choose the actual book A Tangled Web to make your own reading
is interesting. Your personal skill of reading ability is developing when you such as reading. Try to choose
very simple book to make you enjoy to study it and mingle the idea about book and reading especially. It is
to be very first opinion for you to like to wide open a book and learn it. Beside that the e-book A Tangled
Web can to be your friend when you're really feel alone and confuse in doing what must you're doing of that
time.
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